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To our guests 
 

  
 Lausanne, 8th June, 2012 
 
 
Official Opening Ceremony Summer University 2012  
 
 

Dear Participants, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Higher Education of the Canton of Vaud, we are pleased to 
invite you to join us at the official Opening Ceremony of the Summer University 2012, 
which will take place on  
 

Monday, July 9 th, 2012 at 17:00 
in Aula des Cèdres, HEP 

Avenue de Cour 33, 1014 Lausanne  
(see plan overleaf) 

 
The following speakers will be taking part : 

Ms Chantal Ostorero 
Director General Board of Higher Education of the Canton of Vaud 

Ms Fanny Reymond 
Student in Nursing at the Institut et Haute Ecole de la Santé La Source, Lausanne 

Mr Patrice Candaux 
Student in Computer Sciences at the Haute Ecole d’Ingénierie et de Gestion du Canton de Vaud  

Ms Nancy Marlin 
Provost of the San Diego State University, USA 

Dr. Suzanne Hraba-Renevey 
Executive Director swissnex Singapore 

Ms Anne-Catherine Lyon 
State Councillor Canton of Vaud, Head of the Department of Education, Youth and Culture 
 
Musical interludes will be performed by students of the University of Music Lausanne. 
 
The Opening Ceremony will be followed by a Reception. 
 
We are looking forward to having the pleasure of your presence. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

    
 

  Chantal Ostorero 

  
   Director General 


